
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

F71-15 ALL PROGRAMS OF CONTINUING EDUCATION WILL 
BE TRANSFERRED TO THE DEAN OF EDUCATIONAL 
SERVICES 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated February 2, 1972.
 

At its meeting of January 13, 1972, the Academic Council passed the following resolution as 

presented by the Organization and Government Committee.
 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: John H. Bunzel, February 2, 1972.
 

ALL PROGRAMS OF CONTINUING EDUCATION WILL BE TRANSFERRED 

TO THE DEAN OF EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

F 71-15 

WHEREAS, At the present time, faculty members planning credit conferences or short courses must 
work with two administrative offices, namely, Graduate Studies and Research (Center for Research and 
Advanced Studies) and following work with CRAS the credit aspect of the program must be 
administered by the Director of Extension Services; and 

WHEREAS, It is advised by both the Dean of Educational Services and the Dean of Graduate Studies 
and Research that all programs of continuing education (i.e., extension programs, summer sessions 
programs, non-credit courses and conferences) be transferred to the Dean of Educational Services area; 
therefore be it 

RESOLVED: That a transfer of the responsibility for non-credit courses and conferences be made from 
the Office of the Dean of Graduate Studies and Research to the Office of the Dean of Educational 



 
Services; and be it further 

RESOLVED: That following the transfer to Educational Services, responsibility for non-credit 
conferences and short courses will be assigned to a person having responsibility for both credit and non­
credit conferences and short courses (Office of Conferences and Short Courses). 
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